
 
 

 
Complete minutes of the Broadband Authority’s meetings are available but this report will 
update you on important items that are in process.   
 

1. The Center for Innovative Technology (CIT) has notified us that they are revising their 
procedures, and that they will not be supporting their survey instrument until mid-
summer at the earliest.  The Authority plans to address this problem at its next meeting.   
  

2. The Authority is still waiting for notification of whether we have been selected for the 
Telecommunications Planning Grant we applied for in February.   
 

3. Since the Board designated the Authority as its agent for gathering information from 
Atlantic Broadband, we have again asked them for more mapping detail and for financial 
performance data that were missing from their last response.   
 

4. Our website should go live before the end of the month. 
 

5. We have contacted the Broadband Authorities in our neighboring counties and are in the 
process of arranging a public meeting to share information and develop a joint strategy to 
seek more support for broadband deployment from Dominion Energy.     
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